

## Anderson Collegiate

## VOCATIONAL INSTITUTE

Cheryl Rock, Principal

Kavita Kanavalli, Vice-Principal Dorothy Lai, Vice Principal

## **Dear Potential Graduates:**

Congratulations! We trust that you are working hard to meet the requirements for your graduation. Attached is an invitation to our Commencement Ceremony, held on June 25<sup>th</sup> at the Tribute Communities Centre, located at 99 Athol Street East in Oshawa. The ceremony will begin promptly at 2:00 pm.

To ensure the processional enters on time, graduates must be at the Tribute Communities Centre by 1:15 pm. Graduates and guests are to enter through the Main Entrance, Gate 1. At this point, only graduates will proceed to the lower level of the Tribute Communities Centre to check in at the designated waiting room and receive an individual graduate card. Guests will proceed to the upper level. Guest seating is not assigned. After checking in with staff, students may wish to visit one of the two '2025' marquee photo settings (locations to be determined). Graduates must return to the appropriate waiting room by 1:35 pm sharp. Note: You must bring your graduation card with you as you proceed towards the stage as it will be handed to our announcer.

Graduates and guests are reminded that it will be cool inside the venue, so please dress accordingly. Graduates should come dressed in their cap and gown. Caps must not be decorated. Cap tassels on the right.

Guests of graduates do not require tickets for entrance. Outside food and beverages are not permitted in the Tribute Communities Centre.

Please visit https://www.tributecommunitiescentre.com/directions-parking for information regarding parking. Parking at the venue is reserved for dignitaries and staff.

We are in the process of collecting details about our graduating students and plans for next year. This is the information that will be announced to the audience while you walk across the stage to receive your diploma. Please make sure that what you submit is accurate and appropriate for a formal ceremony. We have a FIRM deadline of June 16<sup>th</sup>. Visit the link in the Grade 12 Guidance classroom to submit your information.

We look forward to celebrating the Anderson CVI "Class of 2025" at this year's Ceremony!

Thank you,

Wendy McCormick Jennifer Piersma